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I support  LD 1840 as it would allow the medical patients and caregivers to further 
build their relationships in an intimate and first hand way. Allowing farmer's markets 
for patients and caregivers to meet and see samples just like any other alcohol style 
event or gathering. If they can do it why can't the Maine Medical Cannabis program 
do the same, I would see it being 10 times more responsibly managed than any 
alcohol style market / event.
This would also further educate members of the medical program as advances to this 
industry continue to progress more and more, allowing Maine to continue to stand out
as offering the best possible medicine to its' patients.


